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Congratulations to our client, IronRidge Resources Limited (AIM: IRR) on successfully completing its
equity placement to Piedmont Lithium Inc. (Piedmont) and satisfying the conditions precedent to the
binding agreement with Piedmont to fund the Company's Ewoyaa Lithium Project to production.

HopgoodGanim Lawyers were the Australian legal advisors to IronRidge, assisting the company in
relation to the investment with Piedmont. 

Partner, Brian Moller said, “We are very pleased for our client on this successful result and
congratulate all involved in this transaction.  

“We are proud of the long partnership that we have had with IronRidge Resources”.

Commenting, Vincent Mascolo, Chief Executive Officer of IronRidge said, "We are delighted to be in a
position to confidently advance the Project, whilst working alongside Piedmont towards first lithium
production in Ghana.

"This landmark investment showcases and vindicates IronRidge's successful exploration strategy, and
we are excited to deliver further on the demerged gold projects in our portfolio."

The HopgoodGanim team comprised of Partner, Brian Moller; Senior Associate, Isabel Vidot and
Associate, Frances-Ellen Peek.

IronRidge Resources has been a client of HopgoodGanim for more than 10 years. 
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